
Mount Olivet Careview Home has been recognized in the in the Star Tribune special  section 
“Top Workplaces 2023.”  

The evaluation for the Top Workplaces program is based upon feedback from an employee survey that 
was sent to our employees a few months ago. We had almost 200 staff complete the survey. 

Over 5,000 organizations were invited to participate in the survey, and more than 124,719 employees 
shared their views. Mount Olivet Careview Home is honored to be included in the list of Top 
Workplaces, especially since the judges were our employees! 

The survey results indicate that our employees are proud and happy to be working for Mount Olivet 
Careview Home. 


